
Blessings to you from Panama!

We hope you have had a great beginning of this year. We wanted to share with you 
some updates of what God has been continuing here!

We recently celebrated our church’s 2nd year anniversary! 
We can’t believe it has been two years already, but God is 

so faithful!

Behold’s Youth Camp
In February we had a Summer Youth Camp with over 30 youth attending. The Lord 

provided a great place close to the beach for us to enjoy. We had lots of fun, 
fellowship and most importantly many encounters with our Lord. The testimonies 
were numerous as Jesus healed bodies, hearts, and minds. Our prayer was that it 
would be a time where the youth would grow closer to the our King Jesus and to 

each other. We have to say that the Lord was faithful and they have truly become a 
family since this camp, always wanting to hang out with each other and inviting 

others to come to Friday Nights, where we gather weekly. It is truly so precious to 
witness what God is doing in each one of them.

The Lord is doing something precious and new in our 
youth group, there is an exciment and hunger arising in 

them towards Jesus, that we haven’t seen before!

Dear Partners,

Thank you so much for your continued love and support in this time. Your kindness means 
more to us than you could imagine. There are many more exciting things that are 
happening in the months ahead that we will be sharing soon. We are so pleased to 
continue to build the foundations of His church with you. God bless!

With much love,
Nick & Zulmy Gellis

Ways to give:

1. Zelle
Donate directly through your bank website or application
Zelle information
nicholas.gellis@gmail.com

Option 1 - Zelle

2. Oak Brook Community Church
You can give through Oak Brook Community Church (OBCC) for a tax-
deductible donation. 
To do so follow these steps:

Go to: iobcc.org
Click give in the top right corner
Scroll down and click make a donation
Under fund change from tithe to designated missions
And in memo put Nick Gellis

Option 2 - OBCC (Click here)

We strongly believe that we are entering in a new season 
to encounter God’s presence like never before…

Thank you for partnering with us in prayer and financially,

Nick and Zulmy Gellis
Panama
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